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Dear Delaware Valley High School Students and Families, 

I am excited and honored to be serving as the Delaware Valley High School Principal for the 2020-2021 

school year. When I arrived at DVHS 19 years ago, I was planning on making DV a stop not a 

destination; however, I immediately fell in love with my job because I quickly realized Delaware Valley 

was a special place. Growing up in a family of educators, I immediately appreciated the DV culture and 

intense focus on academic success. We have extremely talented teachers who make student centered 

decisions and our students and families are second to none. 

Over the past 19 years, I have been a special education teacher, social studies teacher and for the last 9 

years, I was the Assistant Principal for Academic Affairs. I have always taken pride in staying connected 

to the classroom by teaching one class even after when I entered my administrative career. After all, the 

classroom is the best place to be!  

We take pride in offering our students a robust list of course offerings and over 50 clubs to meet the 

needs of all students. Our Career and Technical Education program has 8 state of the art program 

offerings for our students to take advantage of.  In addition, as of the 2020-2021 school year, we offer 32 

Advanced Placement exam options.  

We are excited to welcome our students back.  We realize this year has been very difficult on our entire 

school community. In the words of Roy T. Bennett, “Your hardest times often lead to the greatest 

moments of your life. Keep going. Tough situations build strong people in the end.” We know our 

students have been challenged and are stronger as a result.   

I love warrior nation and look forward to an exciting and productive year. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Nicole Cosentino 

High School Principal  

 
 


